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APPLY FOR AN EMERGING
RESEARCH GRANT

Hearing Health Foundation’s Emerging

Research Grants (ERG) program provides
seed money to researchers with innovative
approaches to hearing and balance science. — .

2016 ERG researcher Elizabeth
McCullagh, Ph.D., and colleague
at the University of Colorado
Denver (top); and a microscopic
HHF grants up to $50,000 per year for each ERG view of a mouse cochlea showing
research project for an initial period of one (1) sensory hair cells in green

year, renewable for one (1) additional year.

Within the scientific community, the ERG program is known as a competitive
process that awards grants to only the most promising investigators. Recipients are
exceptionally well positioned to win funding from the National Institutes of Health
(NIH), leading to dramatic innovations in the field. In fact, ERG alumni have gone
on to be awarded an average of $91 for every dollar of their ERG grant.

While early career researchers are especially encouraged to apply, ERG awards
are open to both early career researchers and senior investigators. The application
period for the next ERG program opens Nov. 2, 2020 (deadline: Feb 26, 2021).

For more information, please see hhf.org/erg.




